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The United States District Court of the Northern District of
California granted a preliminary injunction, halting
implementation of the USCIS’s updated fee schedule and the
other accompanying policy modifications set to go into effect
October 2, 2020.

All changes outlined in the Butzel Long client alert of September
28, 2020 will not materialize as intended on October 2, 2020. If you
have any questions please contact a member of Butzel Long’s
Immigration Group.
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